
School of Modern Languages - Italian
Aidan Pomerantz
Submitted by Laura Gardinali

It is a great pleasure to recommend Aidan Pomerantz as the Outstanding
Student of the year for the School of Modern Languages Department.
Aidan started studying Italian in Summer 2021 as a dual enrollment student
and I was immediately impressed by his ability to acquire the language and
use it to communicate with me from the beginning. His enthusiasm, positive
attitude and commitment to learning the language make him a model for his
classmates and without any doubt one of my most brilliant students.


